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We at CARP hope you had a wonderful Thanksgiving holiday with family and friends, filled with endless 

joy and blessings. 

 

This season of gratitude is the perfect opportunity to thank those organizations and communities that help 

foster the next generation of global citizen leaders. CARP is one of those organizations and 

communities! 

 

This year, students have invested almost 30,000 hours in discovering what it means to be a global citizen. 

Starting from this Giving Tuesday, we aim to raise $30,000 to match each hour of student investment in 

applying Principle. 

 

You can show your appreciation while helping to support these students practicing Principle by making a 

gift to CARP today on Giving Tuesday. 

 

Giving Tuesday is a global day of philanthropy that occurs each year on the first Tuesday after 

Thanksgiving. Today, CARP is uniting with nonprofits around the world to celebrate #GivingTuesday. 

 

You can support CARP on #GivingTuesday by: 

 

 Making a gift online (see how far your gift can go in helping CARP students). 

 

 Sharing why you are proud to support CARP on social media and encouraging friends to do the 

same. 

 

Go online now to find out more about our activities and student impact stories. Please help us create the 

next wave of global citizen leaders through your support. 

 

Happy giving! 

 

 


